The June 2021 meeting of the Pecatonica Library Board of Trustees was called to order @ 9:55 a.m. on Tuesday June 8. Present were Librarian Bryant, Assistant Librarian Wiegert and Trustees Arenson, L. Peterson, Dirksen, Determan and Lizer.

Absent :Trustees Gulbrandsen, C. Peterson

Minutes of last meeting and financial and librarian’s reports were reviewed. Motion to approve stated by Trustee Lizer and seconded by Trustee Dirksen. Motion carried with 4 ayes and 0 nays.

Call to Public: None

Unfinished Business: None

New Business:


Discussion on closing Saturday July 3rd. Library will be open as usual. 


Non-resident fee. Trustee Arenson stated and Trustee L. Peterson seconded a motion to recalculate the non-resident fee according to established formula.


Proposed By-law Amendment. (See attached) Amendment adopted on a motion stated by Trustee Dirksen and seconded by Trustee L. Peterson.; motion carried 4 ayes and 0 nays.

Correspondence/Communication:


The next Board meeting will be Tuesday July 13th at 10 a.m.


Librarian Bryant was elected to the PrarieCat Administrative Council for 3 additional years. 


Sunday numbers:



5/2- 10



5/16- 14



5/23 – 6


The new microfilm reader is installed and running.


The summer reading program begins June 14th.

Adjournment:


Adjourn @ 10:27 a.m. Motion to adjourn stated by Trustee Arenson and seconded by Trustee Lizer. Motion carried with 4 ayes and 0 nays

